MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Rosie Truelove, Directer, Neighborhood Housing and Community Development
Department

DATE: September 13, 2018

SUBJECT: Staff Update to Resolution No. 20180510-052 Regarding Tenant Protections for

Properties in the Repeat Offender Program

Neighborhood Housing and Community Development (NHCD) is extending the deadline to respond to
Resolution No. 20180510-052, which included direction to draft a code amendment that would add tenant
protections similar to those outlined in the City's Rental Housing Development Assistance Program, to
November 28, 2018.

The Law, Austin Code, and Neighborhood Housing and Community Development Departments are
working to finalize the details of this amendment. We are extending the deadline to ensure that the draft
amendment can be properly vetted prior to being released for public comment.

Should you have questions or need additional information, please contact Rosie Truelove, Director, at
515-974-3064 or rosie.truelove@austintexas.gov; or Mandy DeMayo, Community Development

Administrator, at 512-974-1091 or mandy.demayo@austintexas.gov.

oc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager
Joe Pantalion, Interim Assistant City Manager

The City of Anstin is commitied to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act.
Reasenable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.
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